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WEAC recommends Alyson Leahy in Assembly District 85 

Wisconsin students need legislators who stand up for their public schools. 

The Wisconsin Education Association Council (WEAC) recommends Alyson Leahy in Assembly District 85. 

Leahy, a Marathon County Board member and young professional in Wausau, stated she was proud to 

be endorsed by WEAC.  “I am a product of the Wisconsin public education system, having attended 

grades K-12 in Shullsburg, WI, and receiving my bachelor’s degree from the University of Wisconsin-

Platteville. I am also the daughter of a former public school teacher, and I understand the importance of 

supporting our public schools and the dedicated teachers who work hard every day.” 

Leahy believes every child has the right to a quality education, and in order to ensure that opportunity 

continues we must properly fund public schools around the state. “As I talk to residents of the 85th 

District, our education system is often on their minds; schools are an essential part of any community, 

and an educated public benefits all of us.” 

In making recommendations for the state Legislature, WEAC members focus on areas including support 

for public schools, giving employees a voice in school decisions and professional respect for the role 

educators have in keeping our communities strong. 

 

WEAC, the state’s largest association of professional educators, amplifies the voices of public school 

teachers and support staff to ensure all students have high-quality public schools.  
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